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Early Years Team

SEYT Guidance for home visits during the States of Guernsey COVID-19
lockdown

This information is to ensure that we all continue to follow Public Health guidance to ensure
physical distancing happens and we all keep safe and well. Visit will only take place if they
need to, otherwise SEYT visits will recommence when Public Health guidance changes and
permits this to happen.

A telephone screening call will be made prior to a visit. A visit will not take place if there is a
confirmed or suspected COVID-19 case in the household, if anyone has been tested or
awaiting their results or if anyone is in mandatory self-isolation for any other reason.

Paperwork and conversations which can be undertaken by telephone prior or following a
visit will be completed in this way.

The SEYT staff member will use gloves and an apron when touching any surfaces or objects
within the home. The SEYT staff member will maintain 2 metres distance from the
childminder and all other people who reside in the property. Where possible residents of
the house should remain in a room that does not require inspecting e.g. a bedroom.

If you have any queries about the pre-arranged visit and prior to the telephone screening
call on the day please contact Linda Roberts on 07839 249995 or email
linda.roberts@gov.gg
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